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What ever is in the works now for alleviating the HOMELESS CAMPING is not working. I’ve seen
the attempts to clear and clean up encampments but it’s like a game of “whack-a-mole”. Moving
from the Bay Area I had illusions of Oregon being lush , green and a safe place to live............wow,
was I mistaken ! If I had known what the NE was like I would NOT have bought my home here.
Out of embarrassment I refuse to invite out of state relatives and friends to my home. 
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